
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

December 21, 1979

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The President has asked me to convey
his gratitude for your thoughtful
appeal on behalf of the U.S. hostages
being held in Iran. Your expression
of support at a critical time has done
much to assist the President in deal-
ing with this crucial issue.

Sincerely,

C=PS*th)
Ambassador Esteban E. Torres

Special Assistant to the President
for Hispanic Affairs

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405


